
Welcome back everyone! 

We hope you had a lovely  

Easter break. This term the Sen-

sory Pathway will be  

exploring the topic ‘Continents of 

the World’. 

Each class will spend 2 weeks 

learning about a continent and its 

countries before flying over to an-

other one. We will cook and taste 

foods from across the globe, ex-

plore flags and landmarks, create 

artwork inspired by different 

countries and learn about the in-

struments, music and dances 

from around the world! 

Our story this term is ‘Walking 

Through The Jungle’ - we will 

learn about different animals 

from around the world.  

The continents we will cover will 

be: Asia, Africa, Europe, Australa-

sia, The Americas and Antarctica! 

 


